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Comments: Please consider the fact that this expansion should not be granted categorical exclusion. The Swan

Valley is home to Grizzly bears, black bears and loons. This expansion will immediately take up wildlife habitat

and then will increase traffic in the area which will lead to an increase in infrastructure which will inevitably lead to

the continual loss of habitat for valuable wildlife.


